
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM  

HUDSON COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

North Hudson Campus Café Project at 48th Street and Kennedy Blvd, Union City 

The attention of all bidders for contract for the North Hudson Campus Café Project at 48th Street and 

Kennedy Blvd, Union City is directed to Addendum #1 and will consist of Questions asked during the 

Prebid Onsite Meeting and question that were presented in writing.  

In accordance with Legal Notice previously advertised in the Star Ledger and the Jersey Journal and 

posted online at Vendor Opportunities (hccc.edu) , scheduled to open November 10, 2022 at 11:00 A.M. 

will remain unchanged. All provisions of the contract documents not affected by this addendum shall 

remain in full force and effect. A copy of this addendum will be sent in a manner authorized by law to all 

vendors who have received the bid specifications and will also be available  

Vendor Opportunities (hccc.edu) 

https://www.hccc.edu/administration/vendor-opportunities.html
https://www.hccc.edu/administration/vendor-opportunities.html

